
 
 

 
 
I don’t believe there is another organization quite like Arizona Outdoor Adventures (AOA).  
What sets it apart is the unique back country experience it provides for youth and special needs 
individuals.  AOA has been in existence for more than 20 years.  For five months each year, AOA 
provides a series of these unique back country camps for all those involved.  The rest of the 
year, AOA is providing exciting activities and camps in Arizona’s lower elevations. 
 
“How can we get involved,” you ask?  AOA is happy to announce that it is now offering 
business/corporate partnerships for our unique organization.  We would consider it an honor 
for your business or corporation to partner with us in our endeavor, and to show our 
appreciation, we will proudly display your company’s logo on our website as a 
Business/Corporate Partner of AOA. https://azoutdooradventures.org/about-us/business-
partners/ 
 
A $500 business partnership will provide a scholarship for one child, or one special needs 
individual to participate in one of these outstanding back country camps.  Our cost for groceries 
alone is $500 per week!  You may designate whether you would like your contribution to go 
towards a child scholarship or a weeks’ worth of groceries for AOA. 
 
We would consider it a great honor if you and your business would come alongside Arizona 
Outdoor Adventures and partner with us in these extraordinary outdoor activities for youth or 
special needs individuals.  Can we count on you today to make a $500 per year contribution to 
Arizona Outdoor Adventures and be recognized as a valued Business/Corporate Partner of our 
program? https://azoutdooradventures.org/ways-to-help/donations/ 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this, and for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dan Priest 
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